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To Minister Eamon Ryan,

I would like to bring to your attention on the draft on above mention, in south west region,

1, Cork River Lee system for the past few years the river Owenacuurra which was closed for the last few years now
for 2023 c&r this river flows into Cork harbour, which makes the Lee system a mix stock fisheries, the Lee River it's
self been on brown tags.

As the Lee system been a mix stock fisheries commercial fishing shouldn't be operating. There never have been a
survey carried out that the fish been taken by the commercial sector were ownenacurra fish.

The River Lee quota is divided between commercial 75% and 25% angling, this should be divided more equal.

2, The River Munster Blackwater,

The River Blackwater is open but the four tributes rivers Bride C&R

Lickey closed

Tourig closed

Womanagh closed this make this system a mix stock fisheries therefore the commercial sector shouldn't be
operating here as no survey carried out on what fish the sector is taken.

Minister | hope you department will act positively on the above matters.

Thanking You.



